
From: "Tandy C. Walker" <tandyw@flash.net>
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:

Date: 9/10/2009 12:25:42 PM
Subject: 166 Final Sailplane Pictures before Flight tests

Comet Sailplane Project
 

This was a beautiful bright morning so Jerry Burk and I went over to Veteran's Park to get some good
pictures of the Sailplane with out all of the background distractions. I think Jerry did very well in capturing
the spirit of the Comet Sailplane before the flight tests start next week. I want to share these pictures
with you......................Tandy

 
 

 

 

Page 1

6/13/2018

mailto:tandyw@flash.net
mailto:


 

 

Page 2

6/13/2018



 

 

Page 3

6/13/2018



Page 4

6/13/2018


